
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to this week’s FACES newsletter – and your last from your current committee!   

 

FACES AGM 

 

The FACES Annual General Meeting (AGM) was held yesterday and copies of the Chairperson 

and Treasurers reports are attached with this newsletter. 

 

The following committee members have now stood down from their existing roles: 

 

Chairperson - Emma Parsons 

Vice Chairperson - Karen Turner-Morris 

Treasurer – Nicola Drohan 

Vice-Treasurer – Claire Moss 

Secretary – Nicholi Thornton 

Vice-Secretary – Sarah Poulton 

 

A new committee has now been voted in:  

 

Chairperson - Nicholi Thornton 

Treasurer - Sarah Poulton 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the meeting and best of luck to the new committee! 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE DEPARTING CHAIRPERSON 

 

As I step down from my role as Chairperson, I can look back proudly on the past year and 

what has been achieved.  We raised an amazing £11,857.53 since May 2018 – an increase of 

£1,600 on the previous year – a truly brilliant amount for a small school such as ours. 

 

I would just like to thank all of the committee members for the hard work and commitment 

that has made this possible.  Many of them have supported me throughout the four years 

that I have been involved in FACES and in particular, during the last two when I have been 

Chair. 

 

FACES could not have achieved the amazing results that it has without their support and 

dedication and I really appreciate their help. 
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I’d also like to thank those that have volunteered to help with FACES over the past year and 

those who have attended our meetings and contributed ideas, suggestions and their support – 

we could not operate without your help and it is much appreciated.   

 

I am also grateful to Mrs Johnson, Miss Scammell and all of the staff for their help and 

advice.  The office and kitchen ladies have been amazing, as has Mrs Hall for all of her 

assistance with our art based fundraising! 

 

Finally, a thank you to our parents for attending our events and participating in our 

fundraising efforts.  You have parted with such generous amounts of money, all of which has 

gone back into the school to create truly memorable events for the children.  I am amazed at 

what has been achieved. 

 

I would strongly recommend that you read both the accompanying Chairperson’s annual 

report and Treasurer’s financial report, to see what has been achieved and to see where your 

money has been spent. 

 

I would like to wish the new committee every success and would ask that you all continue to 

show your support for FACES going forward.  If you think you can offer your help, please do 

contact the team – any contribution helps, no matter how small it may be. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Emma Parsons  

 

NEXT FACES MEETING – 16/05/19 

 

Our next FACES meeting will be on Thursday 16th May at 8pm at The Quart Pot in Runwell.  

Come along to meet the new committee members and share any ideas you may have – we’d 

love to hear your views! 

 

You can contact us through the school office or by emailing 

faces@wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk.  Or come and find one of us in the playground – we’d love 

to hear from you! 

 

THE FACES TEAM 
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